
 

 

 
 

Notification email – Publication of non-material reporting date change for Transpower 
Information disclosure determination – 2 November 2017  
 
Good morning  
 
Today we have published a non-material change to the information disclosure (ID) requirements 
applicable to Transpower New Zealand Limited (Transpower). 
  
This non-material change aligns Transpower’s reporting date for Schedule G5 - Quality of Supply: 
Interconnection Assets to the same reporting date as required for Schedule F6 – Regulated Revenue. 
Transpower requested that we make this change to remove an ongoing need for annual exemptions 
as part of our consultation on proposed technical updates to ID requirements for airport services, 
electricity distribution businesses, gas distribution businesses and gas transmission businesses in July 
2017. 
  
The amendments determination can be accessed at: 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/amendments-to-information-disclosure-requirements-2017/ and 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-
information-disclosure/.  
  
We plan to publish our final technical updates to ID requirements for airport services, electricity 
distribution businesses, gas distribution businesses and gas transmission businesses by the end of 
December 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Keston Ruxton 

Manager, EAD Regulation Development | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
 

Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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